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Site Council 3/18/19 

 

 

Members: 

Steven Fuller-Principal 

Jean Hall- Grandparent 

Michelle Daw- Teacher 

Melisa Smock-Classified 

New Business:  

Celebration of Learning Night and Taco Feed was moved to March 7th due to school closure. 

Celebration of Learning Night was a success. Due to school closure due to weather, Science 

Works was unable reschedule to March 7th. Mr. Fall, Applegate’s Science teacher did 

several different science explosion experiments.  Site Council would like to see how to get 

more families out. Jean Hall suggested that we have more student involvement. That we 

could have more students running stations and help teachers with an experiment or 

presentation.  Site Council also discussed shortening the time by about 1/2 an hour. It 

appeared that we had about 31 students with families who showed up.  

Outdoor School will be May 13th-15th. Mr. Fuller has suggested that next year the outdoor 

be held at the OMSI camp in Newport. Another school in the district went and enjoyed it. 

Applegate will be looking into a grant to help pay for part of the cost. Then it should cost 

the same as the outdoor school that Applegate is doing at Pacifica.  

Jeremy Criswell started working with students to finish mural on March 18th.  The mural 

should be completed by the end of April.  

The Volunteer Tea is scheduled for May 20th. Diana, Applegate’s café manager will be 

baking goodies with middle school students for the tea. K-5 teachers will have students 

make cards. Teachers will assist students in potting flowers for Volunteer Tea. 

Melisa Smock, Office Manager 
melisa.smock@threerivers.k12.or.us 
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Mr. Fuller is working with School Board Member Rich Halsted on applying for a solar grant 

to help reduce costs at Applegate School.  They will meet on Tuesday 3/19/19. 

Upcoming Items: 

 April Conferences 24th-26th 

 May 6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week 

 May 13th-17th EPIC- 8th grade class. 

 May 15th-17th Outdoor School 

 May 15th- Freshman Preview 

 May 16th Kinder Launch 

 May 22nd- Freshman Open House at HVHS 

 May 29th-31st 4/5 High Desert Museum Trip 

 May 30th-31st- 8th grade trip 

 June 6th Track and Field day 

 June 10th- 8Th Grade Graduation 

 June 12th- Fun Day- Last Day of School 

 


